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February 21, 2024 

Socks for 

Homeless Vets 
Drop them in the basket in the Narthex. 

February 25, 2024—Spring Training in the OT—2 

“Abram—What’s In a Name?” Genesis 17: 1-8, 15-17 

     Have you ever known someone with a nickname? Maybe it was a 

play on your first or last name. Or was it what you did for a living, 

what type a car you drove, or maybe the type of clothes you would 

like to wear? Then there’s this, how long did you have that 

nickname? A couple of years, maybe just through high school or 

maybe all of your life. 

     Our granddaughter Rowan picked up one from her parents 

which was Roe-Roe. That name has stuck for Brenda and I and 

anytime we talk about her we always call her Roe-Roe. I wonder 

how long she will let us get away with it. Wanting to be the best 

grandparents around, we will probably change as quick as she tells 

us to stop. 

     This Sunday I will continue my sermon series, “Spring Training in 

the Old Testament.” We will move some eight chapters later in the 

book of Genesis to the 17th Chapter where we will look at a man 

named Abram and his wife Sarai. Once again, we will look at 

another covenant invoked by God, but this time Abram and his 

descendants will have to do something that will keep the covenant 

intact. 

     During our reading, God gives new names to each of the couple 

because of who their offspring would eventually be as they begin a 

lineage which would eventually lead to the birth of Jesus. 

     Hope to see you all this Sunday and yes, I will have a different 

uniform on to preach in. 

Wednesday February 28th at 

11:30AM in the Fellowship Hall. 

Please note the date being on 

the 4th Wednesday in February. 

Contact Cyndee Fetzer for     

details.  

Super Seniors Luncheon 

Please welcome our new Youth Director Mr. Nick Yother. 

Nick has 15 years experience in youth ministry. He        

currently is the Executive Pastor at Hickory Flat UMC. 

Please join us on Sunday Feb. 25th from 4-6pm to meet 

Nick, while enjoying some pizza and games.   

New Youth Director 

 UWF Lenten Calendar 

The United Women in Faith is offering a Lenten Calendar 

to begin the season of Lent, which began Wed. Feb. 14th. 

The calendar is available in the Narthex. Please take one 

home and help UWF with their missions fundraiser.        

Donations will be due April 7th. Contact Cyndee Fetzer for 

details.  
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Visit Our  
Thrift Store! 

9550 Main Street 
Woodstock, GA 30188 

678-324-7937 
Tuesday – Friday 

10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Saturday, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Volunteers needed! If you are available to help, contact Bob Fetzer at   
BascombMissionThrift@gmail.com. 

Food Pantry needs: Canned Meats & Fruit, Hearty Soups 

Contact China Allmon if interested. 

ChinaAllmon@gmail.com 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Can you spare a few hours a 

week or month to help our 

Thrift Store? Please consider  

helping us, we are in need of 

help. Contact Bob Fetzer for 

details.  


